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Additional Case Information:
Mortality report received from business on 24/04/2020.

w/b 13/04/2020 - 19310 (1.17%) attributed to post treatment losses (freshwater).

FHI contacted business for further information and to conduct a PSI.

The business had also previously reported increased mortality w/b 06/04/2020 - 29874 (1.77%) - attributed to post treatment 

losses (freshwater).

Additional weeks mortality checked:

w/b 30/03/2020 - 1800 (0.1%). w/b 20/04/2020 - 3901 (0.2%)

No other peaks in mortality during this production cycle.

The freshwater treatment was for AGD, carried out using a wellboat. Treatment beginning 06/04/2020 and finishing the 

following week, all 20 cages treated at 2 cages per day. Poor weather during  a couple of days caused crowding to take longer, 

with fish being left in crowd for longer than usual, thought to have exacerbated losses. Pens 9 and 10 worst affected. Mortality 

has fallen significantly during most recent week (w/b 20/04/20). No further treatments are currently planned.

No other underlying health issues, sea lice numbers low.

PSI case conducted as unable to visit site due to COVID-19 situation.
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FISH HEALTH INSPECTORATE VISIT REPORT 

 
SUMMARY FOR INFORMATION OF SITE OPERATOR 

 
BUSINESS NO FB0119  DATE OF CASE 27/04/2020 
SITE NO FS1176  SITE NAME Eilean Grianain 
INSPECTOR   CASE NO 20200032 
 
 
Passive Surveillance Inspection  
 
A notification of mortality levels above the reporting criteria was received by the Fish Health 
Inspectorate on 24/04/2020 for the period 13/04/2020 to 19/04/2020.  
 
Due to current government advice regarding the on-going situation with COVID-19 an inspection 
of the site could not be conducted. A passive surveillance inspection was conducted by telephone 
to gather information in accordance with the Aquatic Animal Health (Scotland) Regulations 2009, 
and to meet the requirements of European Community Council Directive 2006/88/EC. 
 
The business had reported recent increased mortality peaking at 1.77%, attributed to post 
treatment losses from a freshwater treatment for AGD. During the inspection it was noted that 
mortality had fallen the subsequent week to 0.2%. 
 
The information required for the public record of aquaculture production businesses regarding this 
site was verified and where necessary updated. 
 
The surveillance frequency category of the site was assessed as low. An inspection under the 
Aquatic Animal Health (Scotland) Regulations 2009 will be conducted every third year. The 
category of the site will be reassessed on a routine basis and updated as required. 
 
Mortality levels had exceeded the reporting criteria since the last inspection and had been 
reported to the Fish Health Inspectorate as required. 
 
Please contact myself or the duty inspector should you require any further information or have any 
queries regarding this report.  
 
 




